
 

Contact Us  
 

Community Mennonite Fellowship 
2985 Broadway Road, Milton, PA 17847 

570-742-7315, www.cmfmilton.org 
 

Sunday worship service: 9:15 AM    Sunday school: 10:45 AM 
 

Our church office is open 
M–F, 8:30 AM to 3:00 PM 

Welcome Newcomers! 
We hope you sense God's presence and enjoy your 
time of worship with us today. We have a staffed 

nursery, Children's Church for ages 3-5th grade, which 
is dismissed during the worship service, and Sunday 
school for all ages. If this is your first time at CMF, 
please stop by a Welcome Table in the lobby. We 

would love to connect with you! Also, please take time 
to sign in to the red attendance register in your row. 

Timothy Darling 
(Lead Pastor) 

tim@cmfmilton.org  

Jim Hostetter 
(Pastor of Youth and Young Adults) 

jim@cmfmilton.org 

Amy Goodwin 
(Children’s Ministry) 
amy@cmfmilton.org 

Nigel Fulmore-Smith 
(Spiritual Family & Discipleship Pastor) 

nigel@cmfmilton.org 
 

Erv Blank 
(Finance) 

finance@cmfmilton.org 

Tammy Trate 
(Administrative Assistant) 
office@cmfmilton.org 

 

Crucified 

Galatians 2:20 

 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . 
 

 
 
 
What did your salvation kill in you? What did it bring to 
life? 

 

 

 

What parts of God’s big picture would you dearly love to 
have a clearer view of? 

 

 

 

How do you incorporate Jesus’ promise of eternal, 
abundant life into your daily attitude? 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Looking Ahead  
 

April 28 Working Wisely With Kids & Youth  
May 3 Guess Who’s Coming to Dinner 
May 9 Mother ~ Son Banquet 
June 20 Father ~ Daughter Banquet 
June 23-27 Summer High Point 
 
 

To sign up for Remind messages, text the following to 81010:  
 Children’s Ministry: text “@cmfkidmin”  
 Youth Ministry: text “@cmfparents”  
 Adults: text “@cmfremind”  

April 20, 2025 

Together,  
pressing in toward Christ;  
reaching out to the world. 

http://www.cmfmilton.org
mailto:amy@cmfmilton.org
mailto:amy@cmfmilton.org
mailto:office@cmfmilton.org


     Youth Ministry 
 

        “Embrace and Pursue Christ” 
 

         Ignite* (Grades 6-8) and C4* (Grades 9-12): 
 

Wednesday Night Youth: Christian community is so important be-
cause godly relationships are important. Make Wednesday Night 
Youth a weekly part of your journey with Jesus. Relationship Series 
continues this week. 
 
Belize Mission Team meeting: April 27, at noon  
 
Baptism: Last call to join our Youth Baptism  this summer.  If you 
are sensing a nudge from God, jump in!  He tells us to “believe and 

interest.   

 
Outdoor Play Group: Becca Wierwille is thinking of starting an 
outdoor play group for moms and young kids that would meet in 
the mornings about once a week, flexible depending on the weather. 
If interested in something like this, please contact Becca at       
beccawierwille@gmail.com. 
 
 
Save the Date: Fathers and daughters are invited to a banquet at 
CMF on June 20 at 6:00 PM! Watch for details coming soon! 
 
 
March 2025 Quarterly ministry reports are posted on the bulletin 
board in the lobby for your information. Take a few minutes to read 
what’s been happening in various CMF ministries. 
 
 
Easter Event - Thank you to all who helped make our Easter 
Event possible by donating supplies and helping at the egg hunt.  
A big thank you, also, to our Ignite and C4 teens who stuffed all the 
eggs for us.  The rain kept the kids inside, but it didn’t take away 
their excitement! 
 
 
My Coins Count Collection:  Thanks to everyone’s donations, we 
were able to raise $ 593.91 for My Coins Count!  The money will 
be used to aid Mennonite Central Committee’s food initiatives 
around the world.  
 

Children’s Ministry  
 

 

Happy Easter! There will not be Children’s Church or CC BOOM 
today, so families can enjoy the Easter service together. There is 
also no Sunday school today.     
  

Save the Date: Summer High Point will be held the 
evenings of June 23 through 27.  If interested in helping 
with this special outreach event, please contact Amy 
Goodwin. A sign-up sheet with specific jobs will be in 
the lobby soon.  Thanks!  

 
  
  

        Young Adults 
  

Wednesday Small Group: Connect with others at 6:45 PM, 
in Room 305. See Max Kennel or Jim Hostetter to learn more. 
  
Passion 2026:  Passion 2026 will be in Texas this year, but that’s 
not stopping us. A block of hotel rooms are already booked so we 
have a common place to stay.  We reserved some extra rooms, so 
claim your spot by letting Max Kennel know (available until rooms 
are filled). 
  
Summer Retreat: A cabin on a remote lake in Canton, PA!  An all 
new location for the Young Adult Summer Retreat being held June 
13-15. Mark your calendars.  

 
Happy Easter! This morning, there will be no Children’s Church or 
CC Boom, so families can worship together. There will also be no 
Sunday school, to allow more time for families to worship and visit 
together. He is risen! He is risen indeed! 
 
 
Prayer and anointing: After the sermon this morning, we will have a 
time of anointing with oil and prayer. If you have a prayer request or 
need, prayer team members will be available to pray with you. We  
encourage you to partake of this special time of prayer.  
 
 
Watch the lobby slide show this morning for preview pics of the 
proposed sanctuary renovation! 
 
 
Hour of Prayer: Join us every Wednesday in April from 6:30 to 
7:30 PM in Room 201/202 for a time of prayer, fellowship, and  
sharing! Gather  with us to pray for our church, community, and country.  
 
 
Small Group for Parents, starting this month: Parenting comes 
with challenges and sometimes the best way to navigate is through 
open conversations. A new monthly parenting group will meet at 
Sean and Rachel Snoddy’s home to discuss difficult aspects of par-
enting in a supportive, Jesus-centered environment. For details or to 
express interest, contact Rachel Snoddy at 570- 337-5198. 
 
Guess Who's Coming for Dinner: It's a mystery! Choose to be a 
host home (providing the main course) or a guest (bringing a salad 
or dessert). Please sign up by Sunday, April 20. Host and guest 
assignments will be coordinated, and dessert or salad assigned to 
guests. Then, on May 3, at 5:00 PM, guests will travel to their specified 
host home for a meal and good fellowship.  
 
 
Mother and Son Banquet: Mothers and sons of all ages are invited to 
a Western Banquet at Community Mennonite Fellowship on May 9 
at 6:00 PM! Doors will open at 5:30 PM. Dress up and join us for 
food, line dancing, and games! Please sign up in the lobby! 
 

See youth event details at:  
https://newsletter.dymapps.com/featured/2142 

 

Parents: Not getting REMIND messages?  
Text @cmfparents to the number 81010. 

  Last Week’s Offering: $25,500.02 
  Last Week’s Attendance: 269 (247 in person, 22 online) 
                  Sunday school: 111                                    

mailto:beccawierwille@gmail.com
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